PEE DEE BROADGASTING GORPORATION

MARION, SOUTH CAROLINA

We O%Zm To Please

December 17, 1957

Mr. S. R. Morss
Rto"B
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Sir:

This will verify your report of reception for
December 2, 1957.

Thanks for writing.

Very truly yours,
PEE DEE BDCSTG. OORP.

Frank L. Martin
Gen. Manager
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